
Disclaimer 

Lofty 88.9 has undertaken all reasonable measures to 
ensure that the information on this website is accurate 
and specifically disclaims any liability, loss or risk, 
personal or otherwise, which is incurred as a 
consequence, directly or indirectly of the use and 
application of any of the contents. 

The private social media accounts of Lofty 88.9 
presenters and members are theirs and the views and 
content in them is not to be considered an endorsement 
by Lofty Community Media Inc. 

The material on this site may include views or 
recommendations of third parties, which do not 
necessarily reflect the views of Lofty 88.9, or indicate 
its commitment to a particular course of action. 

Lofty 88.9 accepts no responsibility for the accuracy or 
completeness of any material contained on the website 
and recommends that users exercise their own skill and 
care with respect to its use. 

Links to other web sites are inserted for convenience 
and do not constitute endorsement of material at those 
sites or any associated organisation product or service. 
Likewise, the listing of a person or organisation in any 
part of this website in no way implies any form of 
endorsement by the Lofty 88.9 of the products or 
services provided by that person or organisation. 

 


